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University of Calcutta 

 

 

Implementation of Double Entry Accounting System 

 

Sealed quotations are invited from reputed and experienced Chartered 
Accountant firms for successful commissioning and implementation of 
DoubleEntry Accounting System with a view to preparing Receipt and Payment 
accounts, Income and Expenditure accounts, Bank Reconciliation statement, 
Balance sheet, Asset register, etc. of the University. 

Firms, experienced in successful completion of projects of similar nature, 
should submit proposal in detail mentioning terms & conditions including 
charges per year for the aforesaid work along with attested photocopies of all 
relevant documents to the Office of the Pro-Vice-Chancellor (BA & F), 3rd 
Floor, Centenary Building, 87/1, College Street, Kolkata – 700073 within 31 
May 2017 during office hours. 

The Tender notice regarding conversion of old system of accounting published 
on 5 October 2016 stands cancelled. Those who applied earlier should submit 
proposal afresh. 
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Convenor, Tender Committee 
University of Calcutta 


